
 

 

25 November 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents of pupils in Lennox class 

 

As part of the history curriculum, Year 5 are studying local history and will be visiting the Museum of Enfield.   

The pupils will look at the Enfield Life display and the Enfield at War display. 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the class teacher by Friday 29 November 2019.  Thank you. 

 

Venue: Dugdale Centre, 39 London Road, Enfield EN2 6DS 

Date: Tuesday 21 January 2020                     

Time:    9:30am – 11:45am 

Travel: By bus 

Lunch: Arrangements as normal at school 

Need to have: Comfortable walking shoes, waterproof coat, water and a small, healthy snack 

Volunteers:   If you are able to help, please indicate on the slip below – thank you 

 

Any medical equipment needed must be in school and up to date e.g. inhalers.  For safety reasons, if this 

equipment is not in school, the pupils will not be able to go on the trip. 

 

For Health & Safety reasons, medical information will be shared with volunteers on the trip.  If you do not 

want this shared, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Year 5 Team 

 

.................................................................................................................................................................. 

Museum of Enfield, Dugdale Centre – 21.01.20 

 

 

I give permission for my child, …………………………………………………………………, of 5 Lennox to attend the trip. 

 

I would like to volunteer for this trip.  (Please only tick if you are able to help) 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………..…….. (parent)         Date: …………………………………… 


